
From: Daniel Rosenbaum   
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 12:49 PM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Voicing Support for Stadium Blvd. Rezoning 
 
 
Dear Ms. DiLeo, 
 
I wanted to share a quick email expressing my family's support for the Stadium Boulevard rezoning 
proposal. 
 
I am a homeowner on the West Side; my family plans to live in Ann Arbor for decades to come.  We fully 
support all efforts to make the city more dense and pedestrian-friendly.  Today the Stadium Boulevard 
area is entirely auto-centric and filled with underutilized spaces, e.g. parking lots and driveways and 
unusable stretches of grass.  The result: it's less safe for pedestrians and cyclists and contributes to more 
sprawl in our area.  If the situation were reversed, and the area was currently dense and walkable, no 
member of our community would advocate that it be rezoned for large parking lots and commercial 
buildings. 
 
Unfortunately, even so, there are people who oppose change and argue for the status quo.  I do not 
believe they speak for the majority of local residents.  Thus my email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel Rosenbaum 
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